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President’s	Quips	

	
June	2020	

	
Congratulations	to	the	newly	elected	board	for	Bay	Point	West.	It	was	exciting	to	see	10	people	
competing	for	4	positions	on	the	board.	All	too	often	there	are	fewer	nominated	to	run	than	there	
are	positions	to	fill.	It	is	very	encouraging	to	see	so	many	people	willing	to	volunteer	their	time	and	
talent	to	serve	on	an	important	board.	I	am	confident	they	will	represent	the	Bay	Point	West	
community	well,	and	that	they	will	be	key	leaders	in	the	future	of	our	community.	

Thanks	again	to	Tracy	and	those	who	help	organize	our	concerts	in	the	park.	There	are	2	planned	
each	month	this	summer.	The	first	two	have	been	very	good.	The	weather	has	been	ideal.	We	had	a	
food	truck	at	the	last	one	and	plan	to	continue	that	for	the	balance	of	the	summer.	Every	one	is	a	
different	group	and	venue.	Come	out,	enjoy	the	music	and	each	other’s	company.	

The	marina	reconstruction	will	start	in	the	next	couple	of	weeks	according	to	St	Joe	Company.	They	
will	start	repairing	the	walls	and	then	begin	some	dredging.	There	are	still	planned	127	slips	in	the	
first	phase.	Construction	will	take	8-12	months.		It	will	be	great	to	see	boats	back	in	an	active	
marina.	

There	is	lots	of	activity	around	planning	the	new	Bay	Point.	We	are	using	the	survey	which	you	
submitted	to	help	us	in	our	development	plans.	We	are	still	pursuing	potential	acquisition	of	the	
golf	courses.		We	are	planning	the	new	gate	entrance.	The	Legend’s	entrance	guard	house	has	been	
painted,	a	new	roof	and	wall	covers	are	soon	to	be	installed.	

We	are	enforcing	the	rules	that	prohibit	overnight	parking	of	RV’s	and	trailers	in	residential	
driveways.	As	the	election	nears,	we	remind	you	that	political	signage	in	yards	is	not	allowed.	In	
other	words	let’s	keep	Bay	Point	looking	like	it	should.			

To	all	the	2020	High	School	graduates	we	extend	our	sincerest	congratulations.		While	it	was	sad	
that	these	young	men	and	women	did	not	get	to	enjoy	a	traditional	graduation	ceremony	it	was	
wonderful	to	see	all	of	the	yard	signs	acknowledging	these	seniors’	accomplishments.		Once	again	
congratulations.		Now	it	is	time	to	remove	the	yard	signs	and	perhaps	begin	preparing	to	head	off	to	
college	or	your	next	big	adventure.	July	6th,	2020	is	the	date	for	removing	the	graduation	yard	signs.	

Finally,	I	think	that	the	virus,	the	effects	of	the	virus,	the	social	unrest,	and	the	disruption	of	our	
normal	life	style	has	put	many	of	us	on	edge.	It	takes	very	little	to	upset	some	folks.	The	anger	and	
language	that	have	been	directed	to	staff	in	the	office,	security	and	post	office	has	been	very	vile.	
Save	that	energy	for	something	good!	Civility	toward	each	other,	no	matter	the	issue,	must	be	
observed.		We	are	community,	we	are	better	than	that.	

Respectfully,	
	
Bill	Wanner	
BPCA	President	


